
GREGG TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

JANUARY 18, 2023 

 

Tom Snoddy, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 7:30pm with the following in attendance: Dan 

King, Vice Chairman; Ken Kip, Treasurer; Gary Umstead, Member. 

Minutes-  The members read the minutes of the August 17, 2022 meeting.  Minutes were approved. 

Treasurer’s Report- The balance as of December 31, 2022 is $259.48.   

Public Comment- None 

Old Business- None 

New Business – A motion was made by Dan King to maintain the same officers as in 2022.  Motion 

seconded by Ken Kipp.  Motion was unanimously accepted. 

Ken Kipp discussed the possibility of organizing a Citizens Advisory Committee to have input into the 

development/study of Great Stream Commons.  Minor discussion ensued, and will be tabled for a future 

meeting. 

Motion by Dan King, seconded by Ken Kipp to adjourn the meeting at 8:00pm.  Unanimous. 

 


